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From: Bonnie Reinhart <bonniereinhart@yahoo.com>

Sent: Tuesday, October 11, 2016 12:50 PM

To: Haley, Nikki

Subject: Thank you

 

You are so busy with Hurricane Matthew and all the flooding issues, but I will make this short.   No Governor has ever 

impressed me as much as you, and I thank you for your pre-storm directives, your constant necessary updates, and now 

your post-storm/flooding directives/updates.   You, your staff and your Rock Star James (your signer) have been so 

instrumental in working with your state and keeping us safe.   All that you have done and the many hours put in (with 

little, if any, sleep) shows the caring you have for the people of SC.   And all this shows in the low number of casualties.   

Thank you for leading us and protecting us thru Matthew.   I wish you would be allowed to stay on as our Governor -- we 

need YOU -- you have done so much great 'stuff' beneficial for our state.   THANK YOU!!!!      

 

Bonnie Reinhart  

Proud South Carolinian  

 

Sent from my iPad 


